
 

DATE:     June 3, 2020 

 

TO:     David Parrish, City Manager  

 

FROM:     Stephen Lindsay, Procurement Services  

 

DEPARTMENT:  Financial & Administrative Services 

    Procurement Services Division   

 

SUBJECT:   Interlocal Agreement – Guilford County & City of Greensboro – 

800MHz Radio System – Agreement No. 36460-04/95-211 – 

Amendment No. 13 

      

 

Dear Mr. Parrish, 

 

In 1995, the City of Greensboro (City) and Guilford County (County) collaborated for the creation and 

use of a joint Public Safety Radio system.  Each year, the City and County reaffirm their ownership 

interests and commitments to the joint system through required contracting documents. 

 

Attached and for your review, please find Amendment No. 13 to the above-mentioned agreement.  

Furthermore, Guilford Metro 911 is requesting City Council approval to enter into Amendment No. 13 

of this on-going agreement. 

 

Please let me know if I can help further in any way and/or answer any questions regarding this 

agreement. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

  

 

Stephen Lindsay        

 

Attachment         

      

cc: Melanie Neal 

 Lewis Cheatham 

 Polly Sizemore       

        


